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March 25, 2007 

 

To:  The Honorable Gary Becker & Members of the Common Council 

 

From:  David L. Maack 

  5
th

 District Alderman 

 

Memo Re: Walk Path 

 
 

A group of north side citizens would like to landscape two paths north of the zoo and make them 

safer.  The first path runs along the beach and the second is on the east end of William Street.   

 

This is the same group that developed the zoo path several years ago.  The contact will be Robert 

Oertel, 310 Wolff Street, Racine. 

 

I would request that this item be referred to the appropriate committee. 
 

 
 


